
 

 

20th April 2017 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

‘Growing and Changing’ Workshop for Parents 
 
Next half term our new SEAL (Social and Emotional Aspects of Learning) unit taught across the 

school will be focussed on ‘Growing and Changing Together’.  
 
We would like to invite you to a parent/carer meeting on Thursday 4th May 2017 at 9.15am, 
where Growing and Changing Together will be outlined, and you will have the opportunity to ask 
questions about the lessons to clarify what will be delivered. This meeting is open to all parents 
and carers of children in Years 4, 5 and 6. Please return the slip below to indicate if you will be 
able to attend. 
 
If you are unable to attend the meeting and would like information regarding the programme, 
please contact Lisa Cameron or Debbie Carter.   
 
We look forward to seeing you at the meeting.   
 
Kind regards, 
 
Lisa Cameron 
Family and Children’s Support Coordinator 
_____________________________________________________________________________ 

‘Growing and Changing’ Workshop for Parents 
 

Child’s Name:_____________________________________________ Class:________________ 
 
I would like to attend the ‘Growing and Changing Together’ workshop on 4th May  [  ] 
 
 
Signed:______________________________________(Parent/Carer) Date:_________________ 


